February

2024 Newsletter





Important PAC Discussions

- Playground expansion next phase (basketball hoops, and more)
- Upgrades to the school stage have been proposed
- Repair and upgrade to grass and field area
- Library upgrades are finished!

O1 SPRING FLING FESTIVAL

MAY 2nd! More details coming soon!

02 YEAR END BBQ

SAVE THE DATE: JUNE 6th Year End BBQ!

3 Grocery Cards

Sign up or stop in and see Anne to get on-demand cards (zero extra cost to you)

Questions?

Your input and feedback is valuable and we want to hear it. We invite you to attend the upcoming April PAC meeting!
You can also email our PAC chair if you can't make it.